
 
 
 
All Residents 
New Acton South Apartments 
 
Dear Resident 
 
Re: Fire system emergency door release switches within your building 
 
We write on behalf of the Executive Committee with regards to a recent incident when an 
unknown person tampered with a piece of fire equipment. This set off the fire alarm and 
required the fire brigade to attend. 
 
The fire equipment that was tampered with was an emergency door release, when the glass is 
pressed in. It will deactivate the security system on the door and automatically activate the fire 
alarm system. 
 

 
 

It is an offence under the Emergencies Act, 2004 to tamper with a piece of fire equipment 
inside your building. 
 
We thank you in anticipation of your assistance. 
 
 
Raine & Horne Strata Team 


